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From the President: 
 
Happy Fall RRHAK members!  I hope everyone is enjoying the cooler weather. We had our first district 

training in Manhattan in August, it was a huge success. Over 20 members joined in on the training workshop 

with topics on renters’ rights, inspections, budgets, and stress/mental health. Oh, and lunch was awesome! We 

will continue to bring the workshops to your area with these same topics so everyone will have an opportunity 

to learn. As stated in the previous newsletter, this is your benefit of membership; the cost is zero so please join 

us! Our next stop will be in the NW district at the Bowen Scouthouse in Hoxie on November 13th (see attached 

flyer), remember to RSVP by 10/31/24.   

 

Sincerely, 

  

Harvey McFarland 

President  
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RRHAK 2024-2025 

BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Harvey McFarland, President 620-218-8913 

 

Debra Staab, Sec-Treas 785-628-2660 

Mark Luck, NW Dist 785-656-1817 

Carol Roberts NE Dist 785-851-9781 

 

Gina Honeycutt, SE Dist 620-365-5143 

Michelle Mullinix, At Large 

Erica Perron                                                      785-654-3100 

Wendy McFarland, Executive Director            620-705-8622 
 

 

Please note:  
Shipping rates continue to change, 
please order your leases without 
sending a check. I will invoice you 
when they ship.  Order by VM @ 
620-705-8622 or by email.  
execdirectwendy@outlook.com 
Thank you! 
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Greetings from Wendy, 

 

It was Spooky how well the first quarterly training in the NE went. We had plenty of 

attendance, plenty of food and plenty of great information put out for you members. 

I am counting on the NW members and others to jump in and attend the NW 

training on November 13
th
, we will continue with the same topics throughout the State 

until every district has had an opportunity to attend one of the current trainings. 

Please don’t hesitate to sign-up with me prior to the RSVP date, I must plan for food, 

so I need the final number before the workshop. 

Hope you all had a great Summer, now let’s enjoy the cooler weather and get out 

west for some more great training!  

I’m excited to see you in November!!  

 

HAVE A HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/lobo235/58965867/in/photolist-6dduT
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


WORKSHOP

11.13.24
10am - 3pm

(Lunch Provided)
 Know what your tenants rights are
 Importance of property inspections and what

to look for
 Creating and monitoring your budget
 Stress/Mental Health, how to care for

yourself

Bowen Scouthouse
1041 Sheridan e
Hoxie 7740

Please RSVP by 10.31.24 620 705 8622  
execdirectwendy@outlook.com




